RECEIVED NEAL A. TAYLOR

CONSULTING PETROLEUM ENGINEER

1610 NORTH “'J"’ (915)682-2257

AUG 17 1977 MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701

a.c.C.
ARTESBIA, OFFICE

August 16, 1977

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P.0. Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Attention Mr. W. A. Gressett

Dear Sir:

Enclosed you will find 1 copy of the U.S.G.S. Form 9-330

on the recompletion of Honeysuckle Exploration Corporation's
Federal 26 #3 well located in the Shugart Field, Eddy
County, New Mexico. We request that the 0.C.C. raise

the allowable on this well to take care of the increase

in production obtained from the recompletion.

Yours truly,

ﬂ%ﬁoj@r@‘

Agent

NAT/at
enc,
cc: Honeysuckle Exploration Corporation



